




 

50 rue Henry Farman, 75720 Paris CEDEX 15 – Tél. : +33 (0)1 58 09 43 21 

Direction Générale de l’Aviation Civile .      

Direction de la sécurité de l’aviation civile 

Direction technique Personnel Navigant 

Pôle formation, écoles et simulateurs 

Subdivision simulateurs de vol 

 

 
Air France  

(to Mrs Nelly RENAUX) 
AO.CP 

45, rue de Paris 
 

 95747 Roissy CDG Cedex 
France 

 
 
 

Nos réf. : METEOR #185547 

Affaire suivie par : Adrien Vidal 
adrien.vidal@aviation-civile.gouv.fr 
Tél. : +33158094405 - +33762030672 
 
 

OBJECT: Recurrent evaluation FTD level 1 / FR-2122 

Attachment: one evaluation report 

Copy to: DGAC/OCV (Vincent Nowik) 

 
Dear Madam,  

According to the (UE) n°1178/2011 regulation of the European Commission and further to the recurrent 
evaluation conducted on 12th May 2025, please find enclosed the evaluation report issued for your FTD 
level 1 FR-2122. 

 
As mentioned in the AMC 2 ARA.FSTD.100 (a)(1) point b, a status report of all the findings raised during 
the evaluation has to be sent to the DGAC within 30 days after receiving this letter.  
 
According to ORA.FSTD.225 (b)(3), the result of the internal evaluation of this FSTD will have to be sent 
to the DGAC within a period of 60 days before and 30 days after the 31st May 2026. 

 
As detailed in the ARA.FSTD.120 (b)(1), the next evaluation will take place within a period of 60 days 
before and 30 days after the 31st May 2027. 

 
Sincerely yours. 
 
 

Le 14/05/2025
Nathalie GILLIERS
Cheffe de subdivision FSTD
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